
Queensdale 
 

 

The Holiday Bazaar is coming to town.…Thursday December 13th 

 A great  opportunity for students to shop for family and friends,  and parents can  shop after 

school on Thursday.  Items range in price from 25 cents to $4.00. Please send your child to 

school with their money in a small purse or baggy and a shopping list.  

There will also be nut-free goodies at the bake sale, a rummage area and the popular candy 

cane tree for $0.50  per guess!  Children can have their gifts wrapped by our elves for FREE! 

To make the Bazaar a success WE NEED YOUR HELP !!!  

 Volunteers for set-up and clean-up. 

 Volunteers for sales, to help primary students shop and to wrap gifts. 

 Donations of nut-free baked goods, and gently used goods (toys, books, DVDs, games, 

household items etc. for the rummage table). 

 Wrapping paper, tissue paper, gift bags, gift tags, tape. 

You can drop donations off on the stage in the gym starting on Monday December 10th 

and baked goods on the Wednesday after school or on the Thursday Morning.  

Have time to volunteer? Please send an email to queensdaleschool@gmail.com to let us 

know how you can help.  

1. Set-up – Wednesday December 12th from 3:00-5:00 

2. During the Bazaar with sales, shopping help and wrapping – Thursday December 13th  

9:00-4:00, there can never be too many hands available, please let us know what time 

frame you are available to help. 

3. Clean-up – Friday December 14th from 9:00-11:00 

Thank-you! 
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